

Pembroke Regional Hospital **MEMO**

To: All Staff and Physicians

From: Brent McIntyre, Vice-President of People, Quality and

Mental Health Services

Date: September 30, 2025

Subject: Flag Lowered to Half-Mast

In recognition of The National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, our flag has been lowered to half-mast.

Our thoughts are with the children who never returned home, and the Survivors of residential schools, as well as their families and communities.

In honour of the residential school survivors and those who were lost, we also ask that you join us in a moment of silence which will be guided by an overhead announcement at 2 p.m. today.